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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 

 

 

 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ 

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ 

Telephone: 01952 327170 
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    4th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Mrs Coughlan’s Class Visit to Harper Adams University 

As part of our Careers and Aspirations Week, we have organised a visit to Harper Adams University, Newport, 

Shropshire, TF10 8NB. The visit will take place on Wednesday 25th May 2022. 

Staff and children will leave school at 9.25am and return at around 3.35pm dependent on traffic. If children do 

not have consent to walk home/meet a parent offsite, they will need to be picked up at this later time from the 

small playground opposite the school car park.  

Whilst at the university, children will learn all about degree-level education and life at university. They will have 

the chance to meet some student ambassadors and will be given a tour of the campus.  

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and non-fizzy drinks for the day. If your child would like to order 

a school packed lunch, please complete the link below and provide a bag for them to carry their lunch in. The 

link closes on 19th May at 12pm. After this date you will need to provide your child with a packed lunch from 

home. https://forms.office.com/r/r1k2QUUkxN 

Please can children wear full school uniform. 

The cost of the visit is £6.00 per child. This covers part of the cost of coach travel to and from the university. 

The remaining cost will be subsidised by school. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions 

towards the cost and no child will be treated differently if they do not pay, however the visit can only go ahead 

if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Coughlan 

Class Teacher 
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